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of which Her Majesty the Queen is Patron 

Skipton Music Festival - drawing and essay competition 2021. 

Primary School 

Key Stage 1  Draw a picture that can be called “The Music Festival”, or just “Music”. It can 

be a memory of the festival or from your imagination. You could draw an instrument, what 

you think a music lesson might be like, or take an idea from someone in your family. The 

only rule is that YOU must do the drawing! 

Key Stage 2  Guidelines as KS1, but we would also like you to write a paragraph 

explaining your picture. (Minimum 30 words, but feel free to write more.) 

Secondary School 

To be judged as “Y7-Y9” and “Y10 and above” (approximately 300 words but feel free 

to write more.) Choose from the three following options: 

1. Write about your memories of the music festival, either as a competitor or a spectator.     

2. Write about experience of music lessons during lockdown. (Did you have online lessons 

– what was that like?) 

3. Draw a cartoon called ‘The Music Festival’. Should be at least 4 frames and must make 

us laugh! 

There will be certificates for the 1st, 2nd and 3rd places in each category and a small prize 

for each of the winners.  

Please email your entry to competition@skiptonmusicfestival.co.uk or post to  

G.M Evans, 13, Park Road, Cross Hills, Keighley BD20 8AY 

Don’t forget to include your name and age! 

Closing date for entries – Now extended to 31st October 2021 
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